
 

  

 
Dear ACS Families,  

 

As November comes to a close, I can genuinely say - what 

a busy First Marking Period!  Conferences went well, 

despite the snow.  Our Thanksgiving Feast was a 

tremendous success.  We had members from several of 

our parish groups and many parents who donated 

turkeys and their time.  A special thank you to Mrs. 

Derevenska, Mrs. Fizer, Mrs. and Miss Pryszcz, Mrs. 

Prosch-Mitchell, Mrs. Palhais, Mrs. Zingariello, Fr. 

Chendorain, Mr. and Mrs. Leon, Mr. and Mrs. Moser, Mr. 

Perez and Mr. Vasquez.  Thank you for assisting in 

keeping this special ACS tradition going. 

This coming weekend is the busiest time for our school.  

It is the BIGGEST fundraiser we have and truly requires all 

of us to pitch in!    

BAZAAR ASSIGNMENTS – All assignments were sent 
home – Not sure where you are working? Call Allyson 
732-887-2800 or Mrs. Shumny 732-343-0750 ASAP! 
 

Friday, November 30, 2018 – 9:30pm (after bingo) 
Auditorium Set Up 

Saturday, December 1, 2018 – 8:00 am – 2:00 pm           
Final set up: Bazaar Stations, Games, Gift Auction, 
Kitchen Prep & Cooking. Baked Goods Drop off 

Sunday, December 2, 2018 -  make sure you sign in!    
The success of the Christmas Bazaar depends on all of us! 
Wait till you taste my famous empanadas    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us 
know.  
 
We will have a fabulous Bazaar weekend! See you there! 
 
Mrs. Shumny 

 
 

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. PLEASE BE PATIENT AT THE END OF THE DAY– 
DISMISSAL IS A VERY BUSY TIME.  REMIND YOUR 
STUDENT THAT THEY MUST WALK TO THE CROSS 
WALK AND ABIDE BY ALL PEDESTRIAN LAWS.  PERTH 
AMBOY POLICE DEPARTMENT WILL BE ON OUR 
BLOCK A COUPLE TIMES A WEEK.  LAST YEAR A 
COUPLE OF PARENTS GOT TICKETED – THERE IS 
NOTHING THE SCHOOL CAN DO SO PLEASEJUST GO 
AROUND THE BLOCK ONE MORE TIME TO ALLOW 
CARS TO LEAVE DURING PRIME PICK UP TIME.   

 
2. AdvancEd Parent Surveys –We are up for our re-
accreditation and are looking forward to showing 
how much we have grown as a school.  We need your 
help to collect data and to create our new focus for 
improvements and growth.  
 
We need ALL our parents and guardians to please 
complete the Parent Surveys on-line.  We have 
attached the letter from the Diocese explaining the 
whole process and also sent the link on REMIND 
(easier to click). 
The survey is available now and will be open until the third 

week in  December.  To access the survey, please go to: 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-

ed.org/surveys/#/action/84135/p33469 

 

Please sign the letter and your child will receive a chance 

for A Principal for the Day Raffle! They are very excited 

that Mrs. Shumny could use some help.  So please 

complete those surveys! 

Thank you!!  

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Mrs. Shumny’s Corner                 

November 30, 2018 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/84135/p33469
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/84135/p33469


 

 

 

 

                                            IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                                         
11/30  BAZAAR SETUP AFTER BINGO                   
12/1   BAZAAR SETUP DAY    8AM -2PM                                           

****  12/2 CHRISTMAS BAZAAR  ****                      

12/3  FREE DRESS DOWN IF YOU CAME TO THE 
BAZAAR                                                                   
12/5  12:30  DISMISSAL                                            
12/6  ST. NICHOLAS PROGRAM 1:15 PARENTS 
INVITED                                                                     
12/11  GRADES 7 & 8 BISHOP AHR CHRISTMAS 
CONCERT                                                                   
12/14  ½ WAY MARKING PERIOD 2   PROGRESS 
RERPORTS ON POWERSCHOOL                             
12/20 CHRISTMAS CONCERT 7 PM          

 
Clubs– see website 

12/3   STREAM Club 4pm, Performing Arts 4:30pm      
12/4   Bowling, Sodality @ lunch                                  
12/5   12:30 dismissal NO CLUBS                            
12/6   Basketball                                                         
12/7   Chimes 4pm                                                      
12/10   STREAM Club 4pm                                       
12/11   Bowling                                                            
12/12   Coding 4pm, Grade 8 Cooking Club                                                    
12/13   Basketball                                                         
12/14  Chimes 4pm                                                        
12/17  and 12/18  NO CLUBS                                            
12/19   Grade 7 Cooking Club                             
12/20-12/21 NO CLUBS 

Christmas Break: 
December 24th-January 1st  

 
 

 

FSA CORNER                                                               

Christmas Bazaar date: 
THIS SUNDAY! December 2nd 

 
* Gertrude Hawk orders – candy will be in 

December 11th.  
 
 
 

Sports 
 

Bowling – December: 4th, 11th      
 

Basketball – December: 6th, 13th               
 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS SHOW 
Thursday, December 20th 

Silent Night: Celebrating its 
200th birthday  

Dress Code by grade:  
 

Pre-K and Kindergarten -  girls: Nice “Sunday best” 
dresses – Please NO SLEEVELESS DRESSES, Boys: 
“Sunday best” attire – dark pants and shirt and tie 
or school shirt. 
 
Grade 1 and 2 – dark pants, NO JEANS, teachers will 
provide green t-shirts 
 
3rd to 6th grade – white shirt (NO t-shirts) or uniform 
shirt, black pants (no jeans) 
 
7th grade – the will be provided costumes (Nativity) 
 
8th grade – dark pants, NO JEANS. Mrs. P assign’s t-
shirt color to each student  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


